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Coming Up! 
 

Sunday, July 23rd 

8:15—Early Service 

9:30—Sunday School 

10:30—Late Service  

 
Monday July 24th 

10:00 Sharp! - Missoula Theatre  

 Auditions 

6:00—Study Committee 
 

Tuesday-Friday 25th-28th 

10:00-2:30—Missoula Practices 
 

Saturday, July 29th 

3:00—Peter and Wendy at  

  CHS Auditorium 

5:30—Peter and Wendy at  

  CHS Auditorium 
 

Sunday, July 30th 

8:15—Early Service 

9:30—Sunday School 

10:30—Late Service 

 
 

Missoula Children’s Theater is almost here.  This 

year’s production will be “Peter and Wendy,” 

Missoula’s own rendition of “Peter Pan.”  All 

children from kindergarten through 12th Grade 

are invited to be part of this one week 

experience.  The activities begin at 10 am on 

Monday, July 24, here at church. 

The performances of “Peter and Wendy” will be 

Saturday, July 29, at 3:00 & 5:30 pm at the Clinton 

High School Performing Arts Center.  Everyone is 

invited to attend those performances. 

Missoula Children’s Theater is an outstanding 

opportunity for the kids to have a lot of fun as 

they grow their gifts and talents!  Contact Sam 

Lucas if you would like more details.   

It will be a great week! 

 

 

 

Hey Kids! 
Mark your calendar for the Back To School Pool Party 

Sunday, August 6, 4-6 P.M. at Artesian Pool 

Picnic food supplied!  Sign up on the Connect Card or on the 

sheet by the church office. 



 

 

The family of 

 Robert Moore 
 

John Moore 

Connor Moore 

Jill Bernard 

Wilbur Slocum 

Joe Wagoner 

Arnie Drendel 

Charlsie Shoemaker 

Sarah Duncan 

Fred McAllister 

Julia Carey 

Mike Beaty 

Nicole Fillipe 

Gary Dubina 

Mike Lester 

Lucille Clayton 

Marty Setzer 

Paul Alldredge 

Harold Lam 

Dan Glaspy 

Rick Wolf  

Sharlene Wirsig  

Sharolyn Kirby 

Katherine Fulton 

Marlin Rein 

Steve Coward 

Jane Mautino 

Shirley Stone 

Rosie Banfield 

 

I recently took part in a discussion 

regarding the generosity of our church 

and how it has impacted groups and 

individuals over the years.  We thought it 

might be of interest to many of our 

members to take part in this discussion.   

I volunteered to search out individuals 

who would be willing to share their story 

of how their lives have been touched 

because of the generosity of the church 

body or members of the body.  If you 

think of something you would share, 

please contact me at 492-2566 or send 

me your story at 58 NE 100 Road.  Sharing 

your name is optional.  If you would 

rather remain anonymous, I will withhold 

your name.   

I have already heard one story of 

blessing that I will soon be sharing.  

DON’T MAKE ME COME AFTER YOU!  

Mary Jo Cable 

P.S.  Watch this column for both group 

and individual accounts; and keep 

giving—your time, your talents, your 

resources, yourself! 

Worship Assistants 
 

Gathering Music: 

8:15—Peggy Arthur 

10:30—Janet Parks 
 

8:15 Song Leader:  

Karen Switzer 
 

8:15 Ushers:  

Kent and Mary Jo Cable 
 

8:15 Greeters:  

Alan and Kelli Jenkins 
 
Continental Breakfast: 

Seekers Class 
 
10:30 Greeters:  

Fred and Carolyn 

McAllister 

Kay and Ed Morehead 
 
Children’s Time:  

Larry Dawson 

United Methodist Men 

The United Methodist 

Men will meet this 

Saturday, July 22 at 7:30 

AM at Golden Corral for 

a time of food and 

fellowship.  All men are 

invited. 

Last week, I returned home from church 

camp for the 9th year in a row.  I would like to 

thank my church family for providing part of 

the funds to allow me to attend.  Again...it 

was an amazing experience that I will never 

forget. 

With love, 

Lydia Harrison 


